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OVERVIEW:  House Bill 804 would add one additional full-time assistant district attorney (ADA) to 

Prosecutorial District 9.  The bill would become effective July 1, 2017. 

CURRENT LAW:  North Carolina is divided into 44 prosecutorial districts each having an elected 

district attorney who serves a four-year term and must reside in the district represented.  The General 

Assembly determines the number of full-time assistant district attorneys (ADAs) for, and the counties 

within, each district.  Prosecutorial District 9 consists of Franklin, Granville, Vance, and Warren 

counties.  It currently has 10 full-time ADAs. 

BILL ANALYSIS:  House Bill 804 would add an additional ADA to Prosecutorial District 9. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  The bill would become effective July 1, 2017.  

Additional Referral Needed:    This bill would need an additional referral to the House Committee on 

Appropriations under House Rule 38. 


